
2022 Roche Products (New Zealand) Ltd - Disclosure of Transfers of Value Report
In line with the Roche Code of Conduct and the Medicines New Zealand Guidelines Disclosure of Transfer of Value, Roche Products (New Zealand) Ltd strongly supports

openness and transparency on the transfers of value made to healthcare professionals, with the aim of increasing trust and con�dence in the pharmaceutical industry. The

aim of any support is to enhance medical knowledge, evolve the healthcare ecosystem and improve the quality use of medicines in New Zealand, ultimately bene�ting

patient care. The following report summarises the support (direct and indirect) provided by Roche to New Zealand healthcare professionals in 2022.

1. Support to Attend an Independent Medical Event

No direct payments or transfers of value were made in 2022 to support healthcare professionals to independent medical events.

2. Support to Attend a Roche Event

Support was provided to healthcare professionals to attend Roche meetings to further understand clinical disease and medicine management.

3. Fee for Service - Roche Event

Payments to healthcare professionals were made for their guidance, insight and advice into current treatment practices and patient management in relation

to their professional responsibilities (advisory board activities).
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https://code-of-conduct.roche.com/en/


4. Support Provided to a Healthcare Organisation - Indirect support to Healthcare Professionals

Roche provides grants to healthcare professional organisations to enhance the knowledge of their profession. The organisation determines the selection of

and manages the support to their individual members.
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